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One of the serious problems affecting Anderson as well as Caton, there is no surveillance or
checking of loads coming in to the landfills from your agency. When there was a serendipitous
contact two trucks were sent back to our former friends in Canada. There was a reported incident
involving an alleged trespass by a code enforcement specialist, who wound up at the dump after
trying to find the truck that was carrying questionable material. He was told that if he didn't leave
the owner of the dump was going to "blow his f444n brains out". I would think that would have
been an excessive solution to an alleged trespasser. I believe both of the dumps have shown total
disregard for the rules and any effort to enforce their behavior to be consistent with the regulations
governing these dumps. I think you need more staff and someone should be on-site to monitor what
is coming and going. I wish you guys well.


